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DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

Circular

In compliance with the resolution of the
Supreme Committee for Consumer
Protection, chaired by the Ministry of
Economy, on the use of Arabic language
across all economic activities that
directly deal with the public in the UAE,
especially in reception services and call
centers as well as billing services, price
lists, contracts and others, the
Department of Economic Development —
Abu Dhabi urges all trade establishments
and licensed companies to quickly
proceed to implement this resolution
within the grace period that ends with the
end of 2017 and to amend all their
literature and services to be in Arabic
language
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